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Docket No. 50-219

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. P. B. Fiedler

Vice President and Director
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. O. Box 388
Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-219/80-17

This refers to your letter dated August 31, 1982, in response to our letter
dated April 16, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Regarding Item D of your letter, based on a September 29, 1982 telephone
discussion between Mr. J. Sullivan, Plant Operations Director, and Mr. R.
Nimitz of this office, the New Radioactive Waste Building HEPA Filter System
has been returned to service and is undergoing 00P testing. In addition,a
safety evaluation will be performed if system operation in continuous bypass
mode is planned.

If this is not your understanding, please notify this office within 30 days of
receipt of this letter.

Your cooperation.with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

I Original Sicacd By

Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs
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cc:
M. Laggart, Licensing Supervisor

. J. Knubel, BWR Licensing Manager
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR):

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)'

State of New Jersey
NRC Resident Inspector

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Chief, Operational Support Section
Chief, Reactor Projects Section 2A
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